President's Office

American Telephoune and Telegraph Company
195 Broadwap
New Pork 7, N P.

March 18, 1958

Dear Mr. Ekstedt,

Mrs. Kappel and I have just
returned from a short trip to Caneel
Bay. And so belatedly I want you to
know how much I apprecilate your thought-
fulness in sending me that slide. You
are right - I'm delighted to have this
memento of a wonderful experience.

MR. G. O. EKSTEDT
Room 204

1010 Pine Street

St. Louis 1, Missouri



